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January 3, 2022 
 
 
The Amherst County, Virginia local Burning Ban has been rescinded. Thank you to those 
who complied with the burning ban and kept lives and property safe. We were able to 
rescind the ban due to the much needed rain over the weekend and the recent snow. The 
local Burning Ban was in effect from December 3, 2021 thru January 3, 2022. Thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 
Samuel A. Bryant, IV 

               Amherst County Public Safety Director 
 


